Public Notice - Hearing on FY 2024-25 Proposed Budget

News Release Date
04-17-2024

The Village of Lake Orion will hold a public hearing on the FY 2024-25 Proposed Budget on
Monday, May 13, 2024, at 7:30 PM, in the Village Hall Council Chambers, 21 East Church Street,
Lake Orion, Ml 48362. For details on the public hearing and availability of the Proposed FY
2024-25 Budget for public inspection, please see the attached public hearing notice below.
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